
 

The 2nd Norwegian-American Aesthetic Surgery Meeting, Oslo, Norway, October 27, 2017 
- First announcement 
 
After the great success of the first Norwegian-American Aesthetic Surgery Meeting, in Oslo, 
October 23, 2015, with 146 participants from 16 different countries, the Norwegian Society for 
Aesthetic Plastic Surgery (NSAPS) and the American Society for Aesthetic Plastic Surgery 
(ASAPS) are pleased to invite you to the second Norwegian-American Aesthetic Surgery 
Meeting, October 27, 2017. The annual meeting of the Norwegian Society for Plastic Surgery 
will be held October 26, preceding this meeting. Please let your colleagues know about this 
special opportunity to participate in these two events! 
 
We are proud to announce that we have already gathered a highly appreciated faculty. Professor 
James Grotting from the USA with other Norwegian, American, Nordic and European colleagues 
will be contributing. Many lectures and courses will be presented at this educational 1-day full-
day meeting. The program will be divided into seven specific sessions: face; breast (2 sessions); 
stem cells, fat grafting and regenerative surgery; quality of life, patient complaints and patient 
safety; morbidity and mortality in combined/high-risk procedures in aesthetic surgery; and post-
bariatric (MWL patients) and body contouring surgery.  
 
Special emphasis will be given to recent developments and new techniques in facial, breast, and 
body contouring aesthetic surgery, with video presentations and course-based lectures by world-
renowned surgeons, both for beginners and the most advanced plastic surgeons. 
 
Call for Abstracts 
Please send your abstract to the following email: osloaestheticmeeting@gmail.com 
The deadline for submission is April 1, 2017. 
 
This meeting is a milestone in a collaborative effort to elevate the goals of aesthetic surgery, with 
more focus on research, quality of life, patient satisfaction, and developing the best standard of 
care. This joint meeting is a solid foundation for a scientific gathering at the highest international 
level. 
 
The congress will be held at the traditional Scandic Holmenkollen Park Hotel in Oslo, which has 
the best view of Norway’s beautiful capital, along with its fjords and natural surroundings. Late 
October in Oslo can be sunny and chilly, about 16ºC (60ºF), with clear skies and a chance of rain. 
 
A second announcement with a preliminary program and faculty list will soon follow.  
 
We look forward to this exciting meeting and seeing you in Oslo on October 27, 2017! 
 
The Meeting Committee 
 
Amin Kalaaji, Bjørn E. Rosenberg, Bjørn Tvedt, Christian Busch, NSAPS 
James Grotting ASAPS	


